
 

Friday 25th September 2020 

Christmas Cards 

Children have been making their Christmas cards in school this week. They will be coming home tonight , if 

not already home,  with an envelope. If you would like to make an order, please put the card and money 

into the envelope provided and return it to school via your child next week.  

 

Covid-19 

We have not had any positive cases of Covid in our school. Thank you to all of our community who are fol-

lowing the government advice and maintaining social distancing and not mixing with other families outside 

of school. Thank you to all of the parents who are dropping off and collecting promptly too.  

 

DB Primary to prepare for a possible lockdown 

Thank you to everyone who responded to our text questionnaire.  For those children who do not have ac-

cess to a device, work packs and work on the website will be provided by the class teacher. For those with 

access to a device, DB Primary will allow your child to access ongoing and unlimited home learning. The 

class teacher will respond to learning throughout the day, in the event of a school closure.   

Years 1 to 6 will have received their access cards for DB Primary by today.  

http://bearpark.durham.dbprimary.com  

Things to look forward to next week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday Yoga workshops with Christine  

Miss Hutton’s PE Day 

Tuesday Durham Federation virtual assembly for Class 5 

 

Wednesday Amy’s singing in classes 

Mr Donkin’s PE Day 

Mrs Jones’ PE Day 

Thursday Miss Wallace’s PE Day 

Friday Miss Jobson’s PE Day 

Last Day for Christmas Cards to be returned to school 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fbearpark.durham.dbprimary.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cp2477.admin%40durhamlearning.net%7C5d69a7bdaa8c4a42963908d84e5261f2%7C45dfff5283644d73bf3a8f98bdf10d87%7C0%7C0%7C637345463020001205&sdata=vYO52EOI

